
Town of Lebanon-Recreation Commission  
Regular Meeting 

7:00 P.M. Monday, June 27, 2016 
    Town Hall Downstairs 

 
A. The meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM.   Attending: Enes 

Martineau (chair) Nick Poppiti, Aline Soulor, Sandra Tremblay, Laura 
Davidson, Robert Gentes and Susan Smith.  Absent:  Alan Dunnack, 
Kristina Johnson and Alexis Hussey.   

 
B.  Motion  by Nick Poppiti, 2nd  Laura Davidson to accept the minutes 
for May 23, 2016.  Motion passed unanimously.   
 
C.  Treasurer’s Report – Motion by Laura Davidson, 2nd by Nick 
Poppiti to accept the treasurer’s report.  Motion passed unanimously. 
 
D.  Public Forum – none 
 
E.  Correspondence – none 
 
F.  Recreation Coordinator’s Report  -   none 
 
G.  Ongoing Business 
  

1.  Imagination Engineering Camp – not filled as of June. 
2.  Tennis Camp – a 2 week girls camp will be held late June and 
early August. 
3.  Sumnmer art classes – waiting on sign ups. 
4.  Volleyball at the Lebanon Elementary School – set ups have been 
purchased with help from the BOE.  Adult and Teen open VB is set to 
begin in the fall. 
5.  Aspinall Pavilion – more painting to be completed. 
6.  Field maintenance – Fertilization has been completed but there is a 
need for water for the fields.  Several suggestions were discussed for 
immediate water and more study into long term water needs. 
7.  Rec Walk on the Airline trail – this event is postponed until the 
fall. 
8.  Swimming – Sandra Tremblay will purchase umbrellas for the 
pool.   Motion  by Laura Davidson, 2nd Robert Gentes to spend up to 



$1,000 for 3 picnic tables for the pool area and Pavilion.  Motion 
passed unanimously. 
9.  Theater Camp – currently half full. 

           
 
Meeting Adjourned at 7:50 P.M. 
 
 

 
Respectfully Submitted 
 
Susan H. Smith, Secretary 
 
 

 

 


